MATTERS ARISING
STANDARDS FOR NEW ZEALAND LANDFILLS

It was noted that an approach would be made to the Ministers of the Environment and Commerce
once the report on the review of consents for existing landfills, in terms of the Resource Management
Act, had been received from Buddle Findlay in approximately two weeks time.

In addition it was agreed that the identification of priorities for action at a national level by the
Government to reduce residual waste to landfill would be discussed by the working party established at
the previous meeting.

After further discussion it was also resolved that the meeting with the Ministers should not include
local Canterbury MPs as decided at the previous meeting.



